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Subject: Fiddlers Ferry development
Date: 28 October 2021 08:15:20
Dear Sir/ Madam

I see that the Council have made the decision to bring forward the Fiddlers Ferry site into the Local Plan.

I am a local horse rider and British Horse Society Access Officer in Merseyside. I was born in Widnes and have
lived close by to this site all my life! I currently run a busy riding centre and livery yard with my parents in
Tarbock just the other side of Widnes( we have done this for over 50years).

All across the Liverpool City Region there is a severe shortage of Bridleways and Access to Green space or
Safe Off road riding for horses. I spend a lot of my spare time campaigning for Bridleways and safer off road
riding for horses and their riders!

Please please please include HORSES in your plan. Make any routes MULTI USER so that horses can safely
avoid the busy roads that cut across our region. Also please provide areas of Greenspace that riders can use.
There is very little in Penketh and the locality and yet there are a lot of horses close by.

Given the timescales it is unlikely that I will be lucky enough to use and ride these areas but it would be a
lovely legacy to leave for future generations of horse riders.

Look forward to seeing this site develop for the good of all users

Kind regards
Debbie King

Sent from my iPhone





